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6 September 2018 

 

 

INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 18-050 

 

 

Dear  

 

Thank you for your information request, received on 14 August 2018. You asked the London 

Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) to provide the following information 

under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):   

 

“Information related [to] current site use 

 

6 years after Olympics, what is the progress in urban infrastructure in the Olympic 

park, as promised during the legacy plan? 

Precisely how much infrastructure was created? 

I would like to obtain statistics on number of 

Houses 

Schools 

Hospitals 

Bus stops 

Libraries 

Commercial properties 

Etc.” 

 

I can confirm that the Legacy Corporation holds information relevant to your request. The 

Legacy Communities Scheme planning permission was granted outline consent in 

September 2012 (LPA ref. 11/90621/OUTODA) and includes 643,717sqm development 

floorspace comprising the following: 

 

542,817sqm of residential providing approximately 5,600 new homes; 

20,749sqm of retail, food and drink; 

46,139sqm of employment floorspace; and 

34,011sqm of community and leisure floorspace. 

 

The section 106 agreement also includes financial contributions for bus infrastructure to 

deliver 20 new bus stops and the relocation of 2 bus stops. 

Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
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Development commenced in 2014 and is to be phased over a number of years, with 

completion expected in 2031.   

 

Chobham Manor, the first neighbourhood with 829 homes, has now completed its first phase 

and started work on the second.  Work is expected to start later this year on the next 

neighbourhood, East Wick, which includes approximately 900 homes.  In addition, the LLDC 

has delivered two primary schools and one secondary school.  The first primary school, 

Mossbourne Riverside Academy, opened in 2016.  The second primary school opened in 

2017 as part of the Bobby Moore Academy which also includes a secondary school which is 

opening on 7 September 2018. 

 

Details of the planning application is available on the London Legacy website in their 

Planning Authority planning register.  

 

If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or 

request a review of our decision, you should write to: 

 

Deputy Chief Executive 

London Legacy Development Corporation 

Level 10 

1 Stratford Place  

Montfichet Road 

London 

E20 1EJ 

 

Email: FOI@londonlegacy.co.uk 

 

Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months 

after the initial response will not be handled. 

 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the 

Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months 

of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal. 

 

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information 

Commissioner’s Office: 

 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

SK9 5AF 

 

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

 

Website www.ico.gov.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 



 

FOI / EIR Co-ordinator 

London Legacy Development Corporation 

 




